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Chair Hass and members of the Senate Finance and Revenue Committee,

The legislature should disconnect from the Internal Revenue Code as it pertains to the pass-
through business tax break, Oregon would be able to tax pass-through businesses on their full
income, instead of only 80% of it. This would retain an estimated $400 million per biennium. 

This money would be better spent on our most vulnerable populations, including the houseless
and people who don't have enough money to pay for medical services.

Respectfully,

Ben Chatterton
Portland DSA
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